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A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy week we have had in school! We have completed filming for our new video to promote the school, the PCSO team 
were in visiting Early Years and the Mini Police, Bikeability training took place and Year 5 visited the reflective garden visit! Phew! 

I must say a huge thank you to the PTA volunteers and to all the parents who donated towards our Macmillan Cancer Support 
cake sale fundraiser held on Monday. We had so many donations of cakes, we had to extend the sale to Tuesday as well! We 
raised a huge £303.45 for the charity; thank you all so much for your generous support. 

I was very proud to hear feedback from our Bikeability instructors this week who have been working with Years 5 and 6. They 
told us that the children have been brilliant to work with and that they have been upholding all of our school values through 
their training. Well done to everyone who took part; I know some useful skills have been learnt this week. 

I hope your children have talked about what they have been learning about, as there has been lots of creativity around school 
this week. Year 6 have started their ‘Make Do and Mend’ DT unit as part of their project ‘Britain at War’ and Year 1 have been 
mixing colours and developing their Art skills. Well done everyone! 

Have a great weekend, 

Mr T. Brunson   
Headteacher                        

Follow me on Twitter: 

@ColnbrookHead 

 

Worship Section 

 Attendance 

Year 2 99.20% 

Year 5 98.21% 

Year 6 97.60% 

Year 4 96.00% 

Year 3 95.00% 

Year 1 93.75% 

Nursery AM 89.74% 

Reception 89.74% 

Nursery PM 64.00% 

Reception   -   Abeera 

Year 1         -   Tyler 

Year 2          -    Amy 

Year 3          -    Seerat 

Year 4          -    Zak 

Year 5          -    Amelia 

Year 6          -    Manvir 

Resource B -     Sera 

Star of the Week 

We raised 

303.45!! 

Thank you! 

School Lunches 

Please note that next Thursday & Friday’s menu 

will swap, so it will be Fish and Chips on Thursday. 

Class Fundraising Challenge 

Starts: Monday 4th October 

Our PTA are organising this event to 

raise money for the school. Each 

class will be supplied with a bottle to         

decorate and children will be asked 

to fill it with 5p coins. The class with 

the most coins will win a treat! 

Perhaps your child could do some 

odd jobs around the house to earn 

some 5p coins, or maybe there are 

some down the back of your sofa! 

This a fun challenge for everyone to 

get involved in! 
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A huge thank you to Worldnet, a logistics company based on the 

Colne Industrial Estate, who donated a range of stationery    

products to the school. Nihaal and Rechah (Year 3) are pictured 

below accepting the donation on behalf of the school. 

This week in Art, Year 1 have been painting and mixing      

primary colours to make secondary colours.   Miss Khaira 

Year 6 have begun their 

‘Make Do and Mend’ unit 

in DT by analysing items 

of clothing and thinking 

about how they could be 

repurposed.  Mrs Bharj 

As part of our topic ‘Me and My Community’, 

EYFS enjoyed a visit from the police this 

week. We enjoyed looking around the car 

and listening to the siren!  Miss Darby 

Jagoda 

Aaryan, Charlie and Meral 

 

Bikeability training 

has taken place at 

school this week for 

those in Years 5 & 6 

who signed up. The 

children learnt how 

to check their bikes 

for safety purposes, 

did some training in 

the playground and 

then went out on 

the roads. Well done 

everyone and a big 

thank you to Andrew 

& Venn from             

BeSpoke Cycling. 


